
Kevin Appelgren

1855 Wyndham Lane

Rockton, IL 61072-3450

 

 

November 23, 2007

 

FCC

Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, SW Room TW-B204

Washington, DC 20554

 

 

Dear FCC:

 

As a XM subscriber, I hope you ALLOW the merger of the two companies.  I

feel the combination of the 2 companies would allow better choices for the

subscribers. I want the option to have access to both channel lineups.

When I first herd about the possible merger, I even said that I would be

willing to pay more. I have seen the price tiers and I really look forward

to having that option to choose channels. I got XM for the NASCAR channel

then it went to Sirius but I loved my XM so with the Merger I can have

once again receive my NASCAR with having 2 services together. Thanks for

your time.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Kevin Appelgren

 


